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KNIGHTS’  NEWS
Fairfield Christian Academy

Events
Upcoming

Friday, September 18, 2020

No SchoolNo School
10/14 - 10/1610/14 - 10/16

Saturday at LHSSaturday at LHS

VSVS

FOOTBALLFOOTBALL

9/22 @ Fisher9/22 @ Fisher

VSVS

VOLLEYBALLVOLLEYBALL

Monthly Jean Days (K-12) 

Domino's Slice the Price: Buy One Get One Free Cards are 
still available!  If you would like to participate in this 
fundraiser, each card sold will raise $5 toward your $150 
family fundraising goal. Visit www.stp.cards/34223 to make 
a purchase or share the link with friends & family via email, 
social media, etc. All purchases are online and cards are 
shipped directly to the buyers!

Domino’s B1G1 Cards

Fall Homecoming
The Homecoming Game will be taking place on The Homecoming Game will be taking place on Friday, Friday, 
October 2ndOctober 2nd. We are sad to relay that the Homecoming . We are sad to relay that the Homecoming 
Dance scheduled for Saturday has been Dance scheduled for Saturday has been postponed postponed due to due to 
health concerns and may be rescheduled for January.health concerns and may be rescheduled for January.

September 25
Jean Day - $2.00 
October 2
Homecoming 
Game
October 14 -16
No School
October 23
Jean Day - $2.00
November 12
Parent Teacher 
Conferences
November 19
EA Uniform Sale
November 19
Parent Teacher 
Conferences
November 20
Jean Day - $2.00
November 25-27
No School 
December 18
Jean Day
December 21-Jan 1
Christmas Break

PSAT testing for all 10th and 11th graders will be done on 
Thursday, October 29thThursday, October 29th beginning at 8:15 am.  Please bring 
#2 pencils and an appropriate calculator for the testing. Free 
practice resources through Kahn Academy can be accessed 
at the link below.
https://www.khanacademy.org/sat

PSAT testing in October

COVID-19 KNIGHTS’ PLEDGE REMINDERCOVID-19 KNIGHTS’ PLEDGE REMINDER
As part of FCA’s Safety Guidelines and Knights’ Pledge, 
parents are required to monitor their children for symptoms 
of COVID-19 related illness. If a student or any member of 
your household is being tested for Covid-19, ALL ALL children
in the household MUSTMUST remain at home to await test results. 

JEAN DAYJEAN DAY
9/259/25

Our first Jean Day takes place Friday, September 25thFriday, September 25th. 
Students may wear jeans with a spirit wear top on Jean 
Days. For the safety of everyone, we will not collect money 
each Jean Day. The cost to participate for the entire school 
year is a one-time donation of $20 per student. Please use 
this PayPal link to participate or check your email for 
details. Participation in Jean Day is optional and students 
may wear uniform bottoms on those dates. 
Reminder: Students may not wear skinny jeans, tight fitting 
jeans, jeans with holes or worn patches. Jeans must not 
have frayed edges or bottoms. Watch the Upcoming Events 
section for additional Jean Days!

https://www.khanacademy.org/sat
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=mTv5cRlQO-nq8IwgWf9zEynzNyzBEtle-MZd4moIVYyjUeRYlHvpZeKLyNTTofeJ53VW48NXklAoHSYR&fromUL=true&country.x=US&locale.x=en_US

